
Jeremy Fields – Boat repair facility addition; CPN – 028-16 

Referral Response from Mark Marentette, City Fire Chief 

Chief Marentette spoke with me in the Development office on 5/3/16 stating that he has 

reviewed the materials for the above mentioned project and sees no issues with it moving 

forward.  

 

 

Sarah Reynolds 

Development Office 


